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With Christmas looming it has been a busy week preparing for the fair and for our 

performance. Whilst all of this has been going on, we have also been making great 

progress with our sensory garden.  

Plants have been added, signs made and tyres painted. Hopefully we will be 

installing a fence and archway in preparation for the grand opening next Friday as 

well as putting together the final touches.  

In addition to the actual gardening we have been writing leaflets to advertise the 

garden applying computing skills through our use of Microsoft publisher. 

We really hope you can join us on Friday 8th December for our grand opening from 

9.30 until 10.15am. We will be serving mince pies and a warm drink while you 

wander around the garden and look at all the learning. 

           

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

• Christmas Fair – Friday 1st December 4.30 – 6.30pm 

• Christmas performances: Monday 11th December 6.30pm and Wednesday 13th 

December 2pm at the Church. 

• Coffee morning and Christmas singing – Friday 15th Decemeber 
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